
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 11, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Salisbury Steak   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Don’t forget Picture Retake is tomorrow! If you plan on getting a retake, make sure to 

bring your original photo package.  
 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Labud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

 

3. Want to make a difference for someone in need? Help keep a child warm during these 

frigid winter months by sponsoring a blanket for Project Linus! Blankets are $10 to 

sponsor, and you can go in with a few friends to sponsor one blanket if you choose. All 

blankets will be donated to the Ronald McDonald House Charity, which provides lodging 

and comfort for seriously ill children. Donations can be turned in to your advisor, the 

front office, or Mr. Sullivan and Mr. Ingwersen. 

 

 


